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Charlie Adams is known for his extensive contribution as a 

volunteer coach, official, and Executive member (12 years) of 

the Mount Pearl Soccer Association (MPSA). The MPSA was 

extremely fortunate Charlie volunteered his professional 

expertise in the development and the construction of the Upper 

Smallwood field and the original “Soccer Hut”. Charlie’s 

background and experience in civil engineering and surveying 

served him well, and served the Mount Pearl sports community 

well, when he was presiding over the two constructions. From 

1975 to 1980 he spent an immeasurable amount of his own 

time, on behalf of the MPSA, facilitating meetings with various 

city officials and contractors to ensure the Association’s 

interests were protected. In a relatively short period of time 

since its formation, and with the assistance of the City of 

Mount Pearl and government funding, the Mount Pearl Soccer 

Association had developed and built a first class regulation 

soccer field accompanied by a its own clubhouse. Charlie’s 

professional input and extended volunteerism throughout the 

construction of these two major facilities is recognized as a large contributing factor in the growth and 

success of the Mount Pearl Soccer Association and its now admirable status.  

As proof of their appreciation, Charlie has also been acknowledged for his dedication and commitment to 

the Mount Pearl Soccer Association when he was inducted into the MPSA Hall of Fame 2009.   

Moreover, the Mount Pearl Sports Alliance recognizes Charlie Adams’ outstanding contributions with his 

induction to the Mount Pearl Sports Hall of Fame.  

 

 


